
September 2018
Dear Parents,

It is a pleasure to have your child in my Social studies class.  To 
start off the year right, I am sending you important information that will 
enable us to make this a very positive and rewarding year. I feel as though 
open lines of communication between the parent, student, and teachers are the 
key to promoting an educational climate that is conducive to learning.  I am 
looking forward to working with you and your child.  Together we can make a 
difference! Please feel free to contact me at any time if there is a question or 
situation you would like to discuss.  If you want to follow what your child 
doing in my classroom you can visit my website. You will find a variety of 
information concerning class projects, homework assignments, and deadlines  
need to be respected.  You will also have access to my online Planbook. 
Finally, remediation will happen day 1-4-7 during lunch hour in Y-205.

WEBSITE: http://paquettej.weebly.com/
REMEDIATION: 1-4-7

You will receive additional communication throughout the school year.  I look 
forward to building a relationship with you and your child and thus providing 
the best education that we are capable of giving.

Sincerely,
Janick Paquette

paquettej@edu.etsb.qc.ca


